
Only in Washington, D.C., could a system that works 
more than 99% of the time be considered broken. 

Thousands of deals between local TV stations and their cable and satellite service partners 
are successfully negotiated each year. This system, known as the retransmission consent 
process, is working as Congress intended. 

So why are certain cable and satellite companies telling Congress the system is broken? 

Because they’d like to turn back the clock to a time when they used broadcasters’ signals 
without permission and resold them to subscribers, making millions. 

Let the free market work and oppose legislation that would upend the retransmission 
consent system. The current process provides incentives for all parties to come to mutually 
beneficial arrangements, which is why it works more than 99 percent of the time. 

Learn more about how this process benefits TV viewers and how changing it 
could impact them at KeepMyTV.org. 


